Special Meeting

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting on Thursday, January 6, 2005, 1:00 PM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened by Mr. Herman and turned over to Mark Taylor of RAR Engineering, the following bids were opened by Mr. Herman.

General:

Grafton Construction	\$ 269,780.00
Milcam, Inc.	\$ 325,450.00
Palmer Construction	\$ 330,000.00
Hudson Construction	\$ 334,000.00
Shawrose Construction	\$ 368,907.00

Mechanical:

D & G Mechanical, Inc.	\$ 41,917.00
D J Hannon	\$ 54,205.00
Reno Brothers	\$ 60,150.00
Central Heating & Plumbing	\$ 68,643.00

Electrical:

McCurley Electric Inc.	\$ 79,600.00
Bruce & Merilees Electric	\$ 80,500.00
Blackhawk Neff	\$ 87,218.00

There being no public comment, motion by Mr. Herman second by Mrs. Wehr to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer